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Dear Friends,        February 1, 2015 
 
 

Calling all brass ensembles, woodwind ensembles, percussion ensembles and string ensembles!   
The opportunity to support all your hard work in preparing for District Music Competition, solo 
ensemble contests, or just your desire to share in chamber music will bring you to this wonderful 
event. 
 
For the second year, the University of Nebraska, in collaboration with the Omaha Chamber Music 
Society and the Omaha Area Youth Orchestras, will sponsor a Chamber Music Clinic for pre-
formed ensembles from 8th graders through Amateur Adult Chamber ensembles!  
 
On April 11th, 2015 ensembles will spend a day working with local professional coaches and 
guest artists, the Amelia Piano Trio!  Our guest chamber ensemble, the Amelia Piano Trio, have a 
passion for education and sharing their love of chamber music.  The trio will work with ensembles 
throughout the day while giving an inspiring masterclass and performance for everyone to enjoy. 
 
Along with a day of inspiring collaboration you will meet other student and adult ensembles 
passionate about sharing in chamber music.  Music can range from traditional to contemporary or 
newly composed compositions.  A 7:30pm evening concert given by Amelia Piano Trio is sure to 
bring sheer delight to the Omaha community. 
 
Clinic fees will include a lunch for participants and two tickets to share with family and friends for 
the evening concert featuring the Amelia Piano Trio at 7:30pm in the Strauss Hall on the campus 
of the University of Nebraska Omaha.   Feel free to look at Amelia Piano Trio’s website to share 
with your fellow musicians.   Ameliapianotrio.com 
 
We hope that you will consider being one of the ensembles to spend the day working with 
passionate chamber musicians and guest artists, Amelia Piano Trio. For more information and a 
schedule of the day’s events, please visit music.unomaha.edu/petitemusique.  Applications are 
due March 27th, 2015.   
 
We are thrilled to offer this outstanding chamber music clinic and look forward to sharing in this 
wonderful event.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Stacie E. Haneline 
Piano, University of Nebraska at Omaha 
Omaha Chamber Music Society 
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